
 
 

 

Dear TYES team 
We invite you to attend the  

ClapBack Revolution      
On June 2nd, 2017, we will be hosting this exciting event to showcase the work 
of the participants of our Engaging Girls program by Trillium's Youth 
Opportunities fund, and launch the program’s social media initiative.  
 
We will be inviting 50 to 60 girls from the Durham and east Toronto region to 
attend the event and share ideas that promote the healthy physical and 
emotional development of girls of color.  
 
This event will also be a platform to share information on anti-oppressive 
strategies and critical media literacy to combat issues of poor self-esteem and 
bullying online, and provide space for women in various industries to share 
messages of empowerment for girls of colour. 
 
We believe it is imperative that we have notable community leaders like yourself 
at this event, so that young women, especially young women of colour that 
reside within the Durham Region know that their issues matter and that their 
voices are being heard.  It would be our true honour to have your attendance at 
this very important event.  

Please r.s.v.p to info@thepowertobe.org by Friday May 26th 2017   


